

THE MAYOR'S NEWSLETTER



Brent K Marshall

GRANTSVILLE CITY

September 2020

EVENTS

- Sept. 2nd City Council at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.
- Sept. 7th City Hall will be closed for Labor Day.
- Sept. 10th Planning Commission at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.
- Sept. 11th Fireworks at the Grantsville City Park at 10 p.m.
- Sept. 16th City Council at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.

FOR YOUR INFO

The public may attend the city council and planning and zoning meetings. However, due to the need to social distance, the number attending will be limited and those with agenda items will have priority. Those attending must wear a mask. You may also watch the meetings via Zoom.

Remember you can always send public comments for the City Council via email to cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov. ALL comments will be distributed to ALL city council members.

Public hearing comments for planning and zoning agenda items can be emailed to kclark@grantsvilleut.gov. ALL comments sent will be distributed to ALL planning and zoning members.

REMINDERS

Road repair is currently taking place. Please obey construction signs and be courteous to workers and other drivers. Please make sure there are no cars, trailers, etc., parked on roads that are being repaired. We thank you for your patience.

The Justice Center lobby is now open. Masks are required when visiting. Temperatures will be taken, just as they are at City Hall.



The City is now issuing solicitor's licenses. Just a reminder that you do not have to open your doors to them. They are told when getting their licenses, they are not to knock on doors that have a "no soliciting" sign. According to City Code, it is a Class B Misdemeanor.

The City is encouraging all residents to fill out and send in their 2020 Census forms. Census workers will begin coming to homes to assist those who have not yet filled out their census survey.

Our fireworks are finally here! The City would like to celebrate Patriot's Day this year. The Fire Department will be launching the fireworks on Friday, September 11th from the Grantsville City Park at approximately 10:00 p.m. Please remember social distancing and sit in family groups. If you have a good view from your home, we encourage you to watch it there. We look forward to honoring those who currently serve and those that did serve and sacrificed for our Country.

The Grantsville City Library has reopened to

the community. Their new hours are Tuesday through Friday, 10:00 am until 5:00 pm, and Saturday from 10:00-3:00 pm. Call them for more information at 884-1670, and please wear a mask when visiting. The Library is also offering to help those who need assistance filling out their census surveys or need assistance finding jobs on-line.

SPECIAL THANKS

We would like to give a special thanks to Rocky Mountain Power for donating \$3,000 to the City to go towards a new police dog and COVID-19 supplies.

We appreciate their support and service in our community.